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Attention Brollysnagglers of Warrnambool!

Did you know that reading books over the Summer holidays makes you
twenty zillion times more likely to become

famous athletes/youtubers/brain surgeons/mermaids?

And did you also know that parents and children who come into the Warrnambool Library to
borrow books these Summer holidays are 7.2 kazillion times2 more likely to

win prizes than those who don't?
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So come on into the Warrnambool Library these holidays and sign up for our
Summer Family Reading Club. Parents and children who register

will be eligible to play the
Gloriumptious Game of Groovalicious Goodies and Ghastly Glubbage

each time3 they borrow between

Wednesday the 18th of December and the 25th of January.

Plus, anyone who registers between
Wednesday the 18th of December and Christmas Eve will get an extra bonbon

in early January, giving them an extra chance to win the
Golden Ticket!
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The Library is free to join and open 6 days a week at 25 Liebig St

'Parents and carers, please note that this is a scurrilous example of fake news and should not be taken literally.

Parents and carers, please note that this is also an exaggeration. In actual fact, many children and adults will go home
empty-handed (apart from a few splendiferous books of course!) -

but on the bright side, it's a great opportunity to develop some resilience...
and of course those who miss out on prizes can always come back and try again another day!

3Limit of one bonbon per borrower per day.


